
Dear Friend,



House. Auctioneer Councilman Dennis P. Zine and Bob Saget hosted

an amazing and very funny live auction, raising almost $14,000 for

Valley Village. From the entire event, you raised over $95,000! Thank

you! We are just $6,000 shy of meeting our 2010 goal. Do you want to

help close the gap? Click here to contact us.

 

Thank you for your generosity and loyalty! Showtime! 2010 was made

possible by many community members. Click here to view the

list.Please support the businesses that support Valley Village.

Photos from the event will be available at Photography by

Zarek soon.

BINGO IS BACK! WEDNESDAY, JULY 21 AT 7:00 PM

Save-the-Date! 

If you missed our Bingo Night in

January, well you're in luck!

Valley Village will be hosting

another bingo night on

Wednesday, July 21 at 7:00

pm at the famous West

Hollywood Hamburger Mary's.

 

Come out and play bingo, eat

the delicious and famous

burgers, enjoy a variety of

drinks, and share some laughs, all benefiting Valley Village!

 

Please let us know if you'll be attending via email, you can also

pre-purchase your bingo cards here.

CANOGA PARK/WEST HILLS CHAMBER OF

COMMERCE "TOUR de VIN"

An Evening of Wine and Music 

Ditch your usual hang out spot and join us on Thursday, July 29

from 6:00 - 8:00 pm at the Hidden Chateau in West Hills for a

delightful evening of wine, food and music. The Canoga Park/West

Hills Chamber of Commerce will donate $15 back to Valley Village

from each ticket sold.

"A generous heart, kind speech, and a life of service and compassion

are the things which renew humanity." -Buddha
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